

CHANGING SKIN, CHANGING LIVES.

May 27, 2017

Chris Quay

Fewer Bugs, Inc.

514 Chestnut Walk

Canton, GA 30114

Dear Chris:

I wanted to take a moment and thank you for your wonderful customer service! I cannot begin to tell you how much I appreciate you coming out last night – at the beginning of holiday weekend – to treat my backyard for mosquitos.

With the heavy recent rains, our mosquito protection had fallen by the wayside. I knew we were due for our monthly service in about a week, but this is Memorial Day Weekend and it MUST be spent outside! I had not really been out and around the pool but got a call from my visiting daughter that the mosquitos were in full force and attacking her and her kids as they played and hung out around the pool. So, I sent an email to you at around 6:00 PM asking for help. You sent me your first text at 6:02 PM. That was followed, in rapid succession, by other texts saying simply – I am on my way to retreat!

Chris, I cannot begin to express my gratitude in you coming out and treating out back yard on a holiday weekend! We were able to sit outside last evening and enjoy our outdoor space. I know that in the future, when anyone complains about mosquitos - I will be sending them your way! Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Cindy Adcock

Independent Consultant - Rodan + Fields

404-285-0063

www.bridonskincare.myrandf.com